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SPOTLIGHT ONWINTER
PEST CONTROL

TERMITES INTHE WINTER? You bet!

ADVANCE Termite & Pest Control employs knowledgeable professionals to
help you solve your pest management problems. Although many pests are
dormant during the winter months, this is a good time of year to have one of
our technicians provide a termite inspection for you. Termites are not active in
the winter in Kansas; however, it is often during the winter when a termite in-
festation becomes more evident in homes.

Qur company has been in business since 1985 and our certified applicators
have an average of 12 years’ experience in termite and pest management.

Qur company is fully insured and licensed by the Kansas Department of Agri-
culture, and all of our employees are certified Kansas applicators who receive
ongoing training as the pest control industry continues to evolve in this tech-
nological age.

Call our office to schedule a termite inspection this winter so that you can get
the jump on termites before spring!
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Everyoneis a

genius. Butif

you judge a
fish onits
ability to

climb atree, itwill live its whole

life believing that itis stupid. -
Albert Einstein

RECIPE FOR A PEST-

FREE HOLIDAY SEASON

Cal ADVANCE
Termite & Pest
Control-

620.662.3616 or 800.536.3614;

or

e-mail ADVANCE
fermite & Pest
Control:

{helen@advancepest.com;
kim@advancepest.com;
jolene@advancepest.com;
judy@advancepest.com or
shelley@advancepest.com)
to

Schedule an appointment
fora general pest control
service or rodent control
service with one of our
jolly technicians; and then
Relax and enjoy your holi-

days!



ADVANCE Termite & Pest This is ctainly some cE)Id weather we're having!
Control, Inc. A

2515E. 14th Avenue

Hutchinson KS 67501
620.662.3616
800.536.3614

FAX: 620.662.0252

MEET OUR EXPERTS:

Al Wells, President

This newsletter is intended to
bring you information to make your
life easier and more enjoyable. We
would appreciate your passing this
newsletter along to neighbors, friends
and relatives who might need our
Services.

Jeff Wells, Vice-President

Questions, CONCeIns oI com-

ments? Contact our office;
620.662.3616 or 800.536.3614;
or send us an e-mail:

Terry Savoy, General Pest advance@advancepest.com.

Control Supenvisor

Merry Christmas and
Happy New Year!

Ken Watkins, Certified Applicator

Doug Proett, Certified Applicator

See Fun Spider Facts for Kids at:

http://www.sciencekids.co.nz/
sci-

Daryl Showalter, Certified
Applicator
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